## THURBER HOUSE Y O U N G W R I T E R S' S T U D I O STILL ONLINE...FOR NOW

You're in luck! Thurber House Young Writers' Studio offers 9th-12th graders a fun, creative space to get their words on paper. We meet online every other week with author and professor Robert Loss. We spend time with writing exercises designed to encourage new approaches to crafting characters, setting, and conflicts and also, workshopping pieces that you or others share. It's a safe, low-key chance to put pen to paper (or fingers to keyboard) and meet others who also love to write!

This fall, we are meeting online using Zoom until it is safe to return to in-person workshops. Each session is \$15 (\$100 for the whole season) and can be paid online to receive the meeting login and password. We also have financial scholarships available.

For questions or to register, visit our website: http://www.thurberhouse.org/young-writers-studio.



## FALL DATES

September 7

September 21

October 5

October 19

November 2

November 16

November 30

6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Scholarships available! Email Meg Brown at megbrown@thurberhouse.org



A special thanks to the The Greater Columbus Arts Council,
The Columbus Foundation, and The Ohio Arts Council for their ongoing support.